April, 2nd, 1948

Dear Dr. Miller,

I am sending herewith copies of my letter &nd
Mr. Heins anf from hhke answer concerning 20 Geiger tubes
which Dr. Maze (co-worker of Auger) made for us. I
8uggested in a recent letter to Maze that he should send
the 10 counters directly from Paris instead of bringing
them to New York. If by any chance you get in touch with

him, I should be grateful to you for any advise you could
give to him,. : :

I guess you are already informed about the
discovery made by Cesar Lattes and Gardner in Bekkeley

(see New York Times, March 9, Life, March 22 and Science,
March 12). '

Best wishes for your Journey and many thanks

Yours sincerely

Gleb Wataghin

Dr. Harry M, Miller

Assistant Director

The Natural Sciences

THE ROCKEFELLER FOUNDATION

L9 West, L9th Street, New York 20, N.Y.



